
2022 Donation Update 
 

Due to current COVID-19 conditions, MOMS Orange 
County’s donation center will be closed during January 

and February.  
 

In an effort to minimize exposure, we must say, ‘no thank 
you’ right now to your donations of baby goods and 

maternity items.  
 

We plan to begin accepting donated goods on March 1.  
 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 

 


